
VILLAGE OF JOHNSON CITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Pursuant to an Emergency Order of the Governor of the State of New York, notice is 

hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of the Village of 

Johnson City via Zoom Video Conference on the 2nd day of February, 2021 at 7:35 p.m., or as 

soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, regarding a local law entitled “A LOCAL LAW 

AMENDING CHAPTER 264 OF THE VILLAGE CODE ENTITLED ‘VEHICLES AND 

TRAFFIC’” The purpose of this Local Law is to amend the loading zone on Harrison Street. 

 

Members of the public are temporarily prohibited from attending in person but may 

observe/listen remotely using the information below:  

 

Meeting Link: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85850731954?pwd=Qm5jdGl2TWdCN2N3VnAvK094emhmQT09 

Meeting ID: 858 5073 1954 

Passcode: 736850 

Dial in phone number:  1-646-558-8656 

 

 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the environmental significance, if any, of the 

proposed local law will be reviewed by said Board of Trustees incident to and as a part of said 

public hearing. 

 

 Any resident of the Village of Johnson City is entitled to be heard upon said proposed 

local law at such public hearing.  Communications in writing in relation thereto may be filed 

with the Village Board prior to the public hearing. Persons with disabilities who require 

assistance should contact the undersigned to request such assistance. 

 

Dated: January 20, 2021   CINDY KENNERUP 

      Village Clerk 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85850731954?pwd=Qm5jdGl2TWdCN2N3VnAvK094emhmQT09

